
 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Eve Mass 
 

         8th November 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Each year parents help to prepare parts of our parish’s Christmas Eve Mass. This is held at 
6.00pm at St Mary’s. I am currently looking for some parents to volunteer their time to work 
in a team to help prepare the mass, practice the children once or twice and attend Mass on 
Christmas Eve to help.  
If you are interested in helping, please fill in the slip below.  
 
Alternatively, if your family will be attending Christmas Eve Mass here at St Mary’s Parish 
and your child would like a part in the mass (there are both reading and non-reading parts 
available) a note will come home next week for you to complete (children K-6 welcome). 
 
Liz Hartge 
Religious Education Coordinator 
 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Christmas Eve Mass Helper 

I _______________________ would love to be part of the team helping to organise the 

Christmas Eve Mass.  

My best contact number is _________________________________________________ 

My email address is ______________________________________________________ 

My child’s name  is ______________________  of class _______________ 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 


